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From: Vermont Agency of Transportation <do-not-reply@vtransprojects.com>
Friday, January 12, 2024 12:57 PM
Project Updates for the Burlington-Winooski Bridge

Sent:
Subject:

Project Update 

DATE: January 12, 2024 

PLEASE TAKE OUR TRAVEL SURVEY: 

If you haven't already taken our short Travel Survey, we would really like your input. The 
survey will end on January 31, 2024.  

PUBLIC MEETING REMINDER: 

We invite you to attend our upcoming public meeting on Tuesday, January 23, 2024, from 
6:30 PM to 8:30 PM at the Winooski School District Performing Arts Center. The purpose of 
this meeting is to provide a project overview, a summary of information collected since the last 
public meeting, potential bicycle/pedestrian safety measures, potential bridge alignments, and 
potential traffic control methods.  

When: 
Tuesday, January 23, 2024 

6:30 PM to 8:30 PM 

Where: 
Winooski School District Performing Arts Center 

60 Normand Street 
Winooski, VT 05404

Join us in-person or virtually. A link to participate and access the meeting virtually will be 
posted on the project website and will be emailed to you on Friday, January 19, 2024. Limited 
childcare and light refreshments will be provided. Requests for language translation, 
interpretation, and other accommodations must be made at least 10 calendar days prior to the 
date of the meeting. Additional information on requests for accommodations can be 
found here. 

CONTACT US: 

If you need immediate assistance, please email Jennifer Zorn at jzorn@hntb.com. Or please 
submit a comment to the project team using the project website. 
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To learn about the Exit 16 DDI Project and Main Street Revitalization Project, please see the 
links below. 

  

      

      

      

 

To learn more about this project, please visit the project website 

 

 

 

If you would like to unsubscribe please click here. 

 


